
  
 

Gusford Primary School 
“Together we believe, learn and achieve” 

Sheldrake Drive Ipswich IP2 9LQ 
Tel: (01473) 682148    

Email: admin@gusfordprimary.net   Website: www.gusfordprimary.net 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Madsen 

Co-Heads of School: Mrs C Hopkins and Mrs I Garner 

We would like to thank all the staff that have worked and supported the teaching, learning and nurturing of the 
pupils this year. We say farewell to a few as they move into teacher training, promotions or their contract has 

come to an end. They have each dedicated their heart to Gusford and we wish them well. 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were 
chosen as star of the week! 

 
Nursery: Ario 

Reception: Maily, Imogen and Harper 
Year 1: Harper, Florence and Laurelle 

Year 2: Grace, Alyssa, Bobby F 
Year 3: Eliza, Sophia, T’Aire and Daniel 

Year 4: Sienna, Zack, Matthew 
Year 5: Harmony, Charlie C, Jacob 

Year 6: Myah and Charlie  
 

Atlantic and Shakespeare class won this week’s 
class attendance – winning gold tickets for 

everyone in their class! 
 

  
 
 

Parent Newsletter 14/07/2023 

     
 

Year 3 have been learning how to construct 3D shapes and describing the properties of the shapes that they have 
created – Great job Year 3! 

 
Children had fun last week meeting their new teacher and spending time in their classroom for next year. During 

transition Year 3 made some lovely superhero masks with their new Year 4 teachers. 
 

We were so proud of our Year 4 children who performed brilliantly at the WCET Festival at Trinity Park recently. 
They played and sang amazingly well! Thank you also to all the parents who joined us for the concert. 
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Canteen Menu – next week we will be on week 1 
Please note that we will finish the week on take away Fish and Chips on Thursday – see the poster above for 

further information 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

We are looking for any old or unused technology 
to help support learning in school. A few 

examples could be old keyboards, phones and 
cameras but all types of technology would be 

great! It doesn't matter if it is broken or 
doesn't work, we're looking for a range of 

technology. Please drop any old technology off 
to the school office - remember to factory reset 

any devices! Thank you. 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers assembly 2pm 
 

Wednesday 19th July – Year 1 Trip to Jimmys Farm 
 

Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers BBQ 
 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 
 

We return to school on Wednesday 6th September 
 

Tuesday 26th September – Flu Vaccinations 
 

Friday 17th November – M&M – Production of Snow White 
 

 

 
 
 

Absence Reporting 
 

If your child is going to be absent this can easily 
be reported by either calling the school on 

01473 682148 selecting option 1 and leaving a 
message, or by using the ParentMail app. 

 

After School Clubs 
 

Please note that all after school clubs have now finished 
EXCEPT Multisports Clubs run by ITFC and Premier Sport 

on Monday/Tuesday and Wednesday 


